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FJC Has a New Permanent Home

We are pleased to announce that FJC has found a new home. Please note our new
address:

FJC – A Foundation of Philanthropic Funds
225 West 39th Street, 12th Floor
New York, NY 10018

We are looking forward to hosting our donors and partners in our new space! While our
formal office warmings will happen in the new year, we welcome visitors. Please contact us
for an appointment if you would like to stop by. For more information visit our New Office
FAQ.  

 
Ruth Messinger: A
Philanthropic Legacy in Social
Justice and Education (Blog)

As part of FJC’s “Why I Give…and How”
blog series, longtime donor Ruth Messinger
reflects on how she and husband Andrew
Lachman are planning for their
philanthropic legacy. “My husband and I
have led incredibly meaningful lives of
public service, which have continued even
as we have left our CEO jobs. For all of our
accomplishments, we know the work of
making a better world is never truly done.”

Read More

 
Keeping Score: A Podcast
Amplifies Student Voices

In Park Slope, Brooklyn, high school students
at The John Jay Educational Campus are
grappling with the decision to unite a
school building divided by race, class, and
opportunity, through sports. With help from
student journalism nonprofit The Bell, a
fiscally sponsored program at FJC, these
students created a podcast called Keeping
Score to tell this story to the wider public.

https://fjc.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/New-Office-FAQ.pdf
https://fjc.org/news/ruth-messinger-a-philanthropic-legacy-in-social-justice-and-education-blog/


 
Read More

 
2022 Year-End Giving – A
Conversation with FJC Board
Member Neal Myerberg

As the end of the year approaches, FJC
CEO Sam Marks interviewed FJC Board
Member, Neal Myerberg, Principal at
Myerberg Philanthropic Advisors, who
consults with charitable organizations,
foundations and philanthropists. “Regardless
of what the market is doing, it’s always a
good time to plan,” says Myerberg.

Read More

 
Important Year-End Dates for Account Holders

Making a year-end grant recommendation? Please note that Friday, December 16, 2022 is
the deadline for making grant recommendations this year. Any recommendations made
after 5PM Eastern Standard Time on that date may be approved and distributed in 2022. 

Read More

Planning to make a contribution to your account in 2022? Please note that December 31
falls on a Saturday. To qualify for a tax deduction for 2022, please follow the instructions on
our web site, for contributions via check, electronic payment, securities and mutual fund
shares. 

Read More

Account Statements

As always, quarterly statements (for period ending 9/30/22 and earlier) are available at our
donor portal.

Click Here to Access the Donor Portal

 
Keep In Touch

We welcome your feedback. Please contact CEO Sam Marks if this newsletter sparks any
ideas!

Know someone who ought to be learning about what's possible at FJC? Please forward this
newsletter to them and encourage them to sign up to receive our next issue!
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